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Town of Concord Special Town Election June 12, 2018

Absentee Ballots are now available

CONCORD, MA— If you are unable to get to the polls in person on Election Day due to 

absence from Concord during polling hours, disability, or religious beliefs, then you are eligible 

to vote by absentee ballot. Ballots are now available in the Town Clerk’s Office. The deadline 

for applying for an absentee ballot is Noon on Monday, June 11th.

Absentee balloting may be done either in person at the Clerk’s Office during office hours, or by 

mail. No ballots may be carried out from the Clerk’s Office. The Clerk’s Office is open Mondays

through Fridays, 8:30 am to 4:30 pm. Completed ballots must be received in the Town Clerk’s 

Office by 8:00 pm on Election Day, so if the ballot is to be mailed, be sure to allow ample time 

for delivery both ways.  Do not return absentee ballots to the polls. 

Download an Absentee Ballot application, or you may send a fax or e-mail requesting that a 

ballot be mailed to you—use of the form is not required but a signature is needed. Family 

members may apply on behalf of another family or household member who is unable to get to 

the polls in person.

Please view the Special Town Election sample ballot here.

For more information regarding the Special Election please contact Kaari Mai Tari, Town Clerk

using the information below.

22 Monument Square
PO Box 535, Concord, MA  01742
townclerk@concordma.gov
978-318-3080 / Fax:  978-318-3093

# # #

Town of Concord
 22 Monument Square, PO Box 535
 Concord, Massachusetts 01742
 Phone: (978)-318-3000

http://www.sec.state.ma.us/ele/elepdf/absentee/English-Absentee-Ballot-Application.pdf
http://concordma.gov/DocumentCenter/View/14381/2018-06-12-Special-Town-Election-Sample-Ballot
mailto:townclerk@concordma.gov



